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Clarification Announcement in relation to

the Chinese version of the Positive Profit Alert Announcement

Reference is made to the announcement of Extrawell Pharmaceutical Holdings Limited (the
‘‘Company’’) dated 11 November 2014. The board of directors (‘‘Board’’) of the Company has noted
typographical errors in the second paragraph of the Chinese version of the announcement and wishes to
make the corrections as underlined:

‘‘本公司董事會（「董事會」）謹此知會本公司之股東（「股東」）及潛在投資者，根據就本集團截至

二零一四年九月三十日止六個月期間之未經審核綜合管理賬目（「管理賬目」）之初步評估，本集

團預期期內的溢利與截至二零一三年九月三十日止期間的溢利相比，將錄得大幅增加。 ......’’

By order of the Board
Extrawell Pharmaceutical Holdings Limited

Xie Yi
Chairman

Hong Kong, 12 November 2014
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Jin Song.
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